
 

Bottle Drive 

Saturday September 14, 2024 

0900-1200hrs 

Curbside or Front Door Pick up  

or 

Drop off at Merritt Bottle Depot  

(make sure to say it’s for Collettville 

School) 

 

Your support is appreciated! 

Collettville Grade 7 French  

Immersion Students are going to 
Quebec! 


